pointing

 χ FAX to him if he has a FAX#. If not mail.

Chief James Billie Seminole Nation & Flor, 43

Dear Chief Billie:

I want to thank you for the wonderful dinner in Tallahassee. I really enjoyed getting to know some of the people you work with and hearing more about the great Seminole people and their history.

Please also express my gratitude to your mother-in-law for the wonderful doll which has an honored place in my home. It was very generous of her to provide that gift to me.

Next week I will be in Orlando for the mayor's dinner with women on leadership and for an education conference. doubt that I will have time to visit again during this quick visit but I certainly would like to bring Charlie and visit with your people sometime. I would especially like to attend and participate in a ceremonial dance.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

WPM PC

John John Har